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e completion date to adjust for delays caused by
nd UNDP’s control.

ptifies UNDP that it is authorized to continue performance, and
rmance completion date has been adjusted until May 24th,
period of performance (POP) end date should allow UNDP to
activities. This authorization to proceed does not affect the

5 set forth in the original January 25th, 2018 letter of

[UNDP and INL, which remain in effect. Should UNDP

onal delays, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at
OV.

p UNDP’s committed effort to making this project a success.
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